
ORNCC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
JULY 17, 2021 

By videoconference 
Present: Gary Baran, Sally Marie, Carlos Sathler, Selene Aitken, 
Mark Babson, Bryn Hazel. 
 
10:03 – Check in 
 
Treasurer’s report: The treasurer will research moving the ORNCC 
account to the Oregon Community Credit Union. 
Gary paid $204 for the mailbox in Eugene. May switch to a smaller 
box when the bank account changes. ORNCC no longer needs a 
large mail box. 
 
 
New Business: 
 
1. Selene shared some news about CNVC; the current elected Board 
of Directors and the new Interim Executive Director, Jeff Brown. 
 
2. Carlos reported on his experiences as a volunteer with the 
Beaverton Center for Mediation. 
 
3. Discussion on newsletter and website. 
Neither are being visited much. 
 
4. Discussion on the question of “What are we doing?” 
We don’t have much energy to take on ORNCC projects. 
A regional organization is not needed as much now that people can 
participate via zoom from anyplace in the world. 
NVC is a big commitment to learn and integrate. 
Who and how can we serve? 
 
NEXT MEETING:  AUGUST 21. 
 
IN PERSON MEETING: SEPTEMBER 18 IN EUGENE. 


